
Personnel Report

March 15, 2023

1. Retirement of Personnel:
The Superintendent received a letter of intent to retire at the conclusion of the 2022-23
school year from Sally Ortiz.

Recommendation: The Board of Education accepts the letter of retirement from
Sally Ortiz.

2. Resignation of Personnel:
The Superintendent received no letters of resignation this month.

3. Employment of Staff
The Superintendent has no staff to recommend for hire.

4. Non-renewal of Certified Personnel:
The Superintendent recommends the non-renewal of the following non-tenured certified
staff: Irene Minik (first-year) Fourth-Grade Teacher, Nicola Germann (first-year) Special
Education at PMS, and Jennifer Newberry (third-year) PE teacher at PMS.

Recommendation:
The Board approves the non-renewal of the following non-tenured certified personnel.
The Board directs the superintendent to implement the required communication to said
personnel. The Board will sign the required resolutions regarding the non-renewal of
certified staff.

Name Position Years of Service to PSD 107

Irene Minik 4th grade teacher/PES 1

Nicolla Germann Special Education/PMS 1

Jennifer Newberry Physical Education/PMS 3
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